
 
 

CCCR/PCA Meeting Minutes 
October 1, 2014 

 
Meeting was called to order 6:35 pm 
 
In Attendance: Sanja Brewer, Jim Collins, Ken Finney, Chuck 
Jennings, Joe Korpiel, Eric Ruzius, Chuck Stevenson, Andy 
Winterbottom and Guest Member Jon Milledge 
 
Absent: Bruce Bero, Rich Halvorson 
 
September minutes were approved by Chuck Stevenson and 
seconded by Sanja Brewer. 
 
Historian : No report 
 
Treasurer:  We ended the month with $20,410.83.  Treasurers' 
report was approved by Andy Winterbottom and seconded by Gary 
Thies. 
 
Membership	
  :  This month we have 314 Primary Members, 219 
Affiliate Members and 533 Total Members. Joe sent welcome letters 
to 2 New Members.   
 
Safety:	
  	
   Postcards were sent to invite new members to the New 
Member Oktoberfest. 
 
Driving:	
  	
  	
   Teststrecke VIII had 56 entrants, half were Porsches.  We 
need to follow safety rules for all entrants while on the course. 
 
In 2015 we are planning on having 6 Autocross and 2 Driver 
Education events, for which we will follow Zone 8 car classifications. 
 



 
Activities:  Jim Collins discussed the upcoming Oktoberfest to 
welcome new members and the remaninig activities for 2014 and 
activities for 2015. 
 
We are welcoming donations for the Holiday party raffle.  If you 
would like to donate an item for the party, such as Porsche 
memorabilia, wine or anything else, please contact Sanja at 541-
9245.  We are looking forward to another festive event! 
 
Vice President:  	
  	
  
 
President:	
  	
  	
   Election results are in for the new board for 2015. 
 
Jeff Spaulding is the winner of the Helmet Drawing. Congratulations 
Jeff! 
 
We are looking for articles for our website from our members 
attending club events to share their experiences. We would like to 
have an article for each event, so please feel free to submit your 
pictures and articles to President Chuck Jennings.  We also plan to 
have our New Members and their profiles on our website. 
 
We will receive a digital copy of Coastalaire every month and an 
annual hard copy to highlight the year of events and new members.  
We are in serious need of a volunteer for "running" the Coastalaire;  
the Coastalaire as we know, may become history as soon as 2015. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:45 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted by: Sanja Brewer 
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  


